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Welcome back everyone! It is wonderful to see students and teachers 

reunite. Thank you parents for your incredible support during the 

time of COVID we are coming back to school full time from next week. 

Below 5-6 Glitter  Students working collaboratively to solve problems 
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Next Week 

All students at school  
every day 

 
 
Dear Bronte families, 
 
We have reached our goal of all students attending school everyday from next week. Every student and 
teacher will attend school  everyday and we will maintain physical distancing for adults. We are not 
planning any extra curricula activities such as incursions, excursions, band, before and after school train-
ing sessions etc. They will commence at a later stage. First step is getting the ship up and running. We 
are very excited  to welcome students back to school and want to thank all parents again for your pa-
tience and support throughout this period. You have been incredibly supportive and shown respect for 
everyone in the community by following social distancing guidelines and keeping me and our teachers 
informed of your families situations. 
Dance, Spanish and Library commence next week, students will be reminded of the Term 1  timetable 
to help them remember what they need to bring in on particular days. 
Parents, if your child is sick, they must not come to school. You must keep them at home and away from 
others.  Remember to maintain physical distancing from other parents and teachers when attending 
school, including when dropping off and picking up your children.  
Our canteen tender is currently advertised in the Sydney Morning Herald for two more weeks. If you 
know a suitable person who would like to manage Bronte PS canteen please let me know. The canteen 
is due to reopen on Monday the 22nd of June. Until then thank you for your support providing students 
with lunch and recess.  
Catherine Ryan 
Principal 
 

Students need to return all work books and resources to school. 
 
All laptops and library books need to be returned to our school library. 
 
Students need lunch, recess and a refillable drink bottle every day. 
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Stage 3 have utilised the Virtual Reality 

Stem kits this week using them to fur-

ther explore circuits and the influence 

of Thomas Edison and Nikola Tesla in 

relation to electricity, which is the Stage 

3 science unit for Term 2. 

Welcome back KMagenta! 
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Bronte Public School  Performing Arts Program 2020 
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Stage 2 have been learning about all the 

strategies with addition and subtraction. 

When it doesn’t give us a headache we 

really love it 

 

Below are photos of Stage 2 work  based 

on the Enormous Crocodile 
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Helpful tips from our librarian 

Mrs Verdun 

For any time of the year! 
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